Docket Nos. 50-277
50~-278

Mr. D. M, Smith

Senior Vice President-Nuclear
Philadelphia Electric Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk

P. 0. Box 195

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Jear Mr. Smith:
SUBJECT: EXAMINATION REPORT NOS. 50-277/91-26, 50-278/91-26(0L)

During the week of August 26, 1991, the NRC administered examinations to
employees of your company who had applied for licenses to operate the
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3.

At the conclusion of the examination, on September 3, 1991, the preliminary
findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the
enclosed report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this examination, please contact
Richard Conte at (215)337-521U.

Sincerely,

il ot nal Sif:,.ﬂ?:ﬂ D‘ 4

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Examination Report Nos. 50-277/91-26; 50-278/91-26(0L)
with Attachments 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5.
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